
If your child is a 3rd or 4th grader at Collegewood, 
they are invited to join the 2014 Collegewood FLL 
Robotic Club. New teams of 6 students will be 
formed and then meet at least once a week in 
preparation for the 2014 First Lego League robotic 
competition “FLL World Class Learning Unleashed” 

Teams will build a robot from a Lego 
Mindstorms kit, program it using a computer, 
and attend FLL robotics competitions. Students 
will learn how to solve real life problems by 
doing research, coming up with a useful 
solution, and create a unique robot. Teams will 
attend multiple competitions to display their 
inventions. If you would like to know more 
about the club, please bring your child to our 
Collegewood FLL Robotics Club Information 
Night. WE WILL RECRUIT NEW MEMBERS! 
Previous members are required to attend this  
event to renew your membership. 

FLL ROBOTICS CLUB 
INFORMATION NIGHT 

TUESDAY 6:30PM-8:00PM 
APRIL 22, 2014 


